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Dear

We refer to your official information request dated 8 July 2024 requesting information for the
Cultural Carnegie Centre, community group contact details.

The information you have requested is below marked in red.

Good afternoon
Thanks for your prompt response
but | really don't understand why the

Carnegie Cultural Centre community group (CCC) contact details are so secret and why they
haven't got back to me.

How did you advise them of my interest? By email, by phone call?
Customer Services contacted the Chairperson by phone and email advising them of your interest,
your name and contact details.

It's possible my request has been overlooked by them
However, | also notice you referred to them as "CLC group”
What is their correct name? Carnegie Cultural Centre Incorporated

I cannot find " Carnegie Cultural Centre community group (CCC) by looking on the internet.
They are listed in the Register of Incorporated Societies: CARNEGIE CULTURAL CENTRE
INCORPORATED (50107690) (NZBN: 9429050641680) [Incorporated Society] Registered .
mmmmmmmﬂmmmmmmﬂm
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| really want to get in touch with them and join their group. If they are a legitimate group to
which BDC has given funding in the past, ratepayers deserve to know their contact details.

Please contact Councillor Rosalie Sampson — rosalie.sampson@bdc.govt.nz — who is involved in
this group.

| formally request detailed information regarding the contact details of this group under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA).
I look forward to receiving further info within the statutory time frame.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.



If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council

by return email to Igoima@bdc.govt.nz.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information
requests where p055|ble Our response to your request may be publlshed at

to- Ig0|ma reguestsz W|th your personal information removed.

Kind regards

Michael Aitken | Group Manager Infrastructure Services
Email Michael.Aitken@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | bullerdc.govt.nz
PO Box 21 | Westport 7866
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally
privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive
this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not
disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be
the views of Buller District Council.
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